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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
To: Stephanie Engebrecht
Subject: RE: 681 Virginia St.Engebrecht Ltr.5-23-25

 
 
From: Stephanie Engebrecht <stephybrecht@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 3:19 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sean 
Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 681 Virginia St.Engebrecht Ltr.5-23-25 
 
Hello all, 
 
I have a attached a photo of the area of our back yard where the bagster has now vacated. We had 
scheduled the bagster to be picked up on the 15th of May, but they didn't come to collect it until the 20th 
in the evening. 
 
Please let me know if you need further information from us and thank you again for extending the 
deadline for us. 
 
Thank you, 
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Stephanie Engebrecht  

 

 

On Fri, May 23, 2025, 11:03 *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
wrote: 

Good morning, 
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Please see attached. 

  

Thank you, 

Joanna 

  

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Saint Paul City Hall 

Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  

Saint Paul, MN 55102  

P: 651-266-8585  

joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

www.StPaul.gov  

 

  

  

  


